
Warren County Board of Supervisors
RESOLUTION NO. 215 OF 2024

RESOLUTION INTRODUCED BY SUPERVISORS THOMAS, GERACI, MERLINO, MADAY, DRISCOLL,
CROCITTO, STROUGH, BRUNO AND ETU 

INTRODUCING TENTATIVE OPERATING BUDGET FOR ADIRONDACK COMMUNITY
COLLEGE FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025 AND PROVIDING FOR PUBLIC HEARING

WHEREAS, the Vice President for Administrative Services of Adirondack Community College

requested and the Personnel, Administration & Higher Education Committee and the Finance & Budget

Committee each recommended approval of the tentative operating budget for the fiscal year beginning

September 1, 2024 and ending August 31, 2025 (hereafter, “Tentative Operating Budget”) by the Warren

County Board of Supervisors and that a public hearing be held thereon, and 

WHEREAS, the Adirondack Community College Tentative Operating Budget proposes the gross

amount of Thirty-Four Million Eight Hundred Forty-Four Thousand One Hundred Sixty-Five Dollars

($34,844,165), which, if adopted by the Board of Supervisors, will require the County of Warren to raise

by taxation the sum of Two Million Five Hundred Seven Thousand Two Hundred Ninety-Five Dollars

($2,507,295), as the 2024-25 joint sponsor contribution, now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on the Adirondack Community

College Tentative Operating Budget in the Board Room of the Warren County Municipal Center on the 19th

day of July, 2024 at 10:00 a.m., at which time and place all persons interested in said matter will be heard,

and the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors be, and hereby is, authorized and directed to give due public notice

of such hearing as required by law. 
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